
 

 

 
28 October 2016 
 
 
 
 
Margaret Meechum 
 
By Email:  fyi-request-4676-5c733218@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Margaret  
 
Official Information Act Request 
 
I refer to your request for information of 29 September 2016 where you requested the 
following: 
 
How many postdoctoral positions are currently funded by VUW in the arts and social 
sciences? 
 
I advise that there is currently one postdoctoral position within the Faculty of Humanities 
& Social Sciences. 
 

 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jennifer Windsor 
Pro Vice-Chancellor and Dean, Humanities and Social Sciences  


